
From: Young, Patrick 
Sent: 11/13/2012 3:47:16 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subj ect: Gateway Tour follow up 

Hi Erik, 

Thank you again for arranging the Gateway power plant tour today, I think everyone felt that it 
was time well spent and very informative. When you have a chance, please forward Adam's 
contact information and the powerpoint slidedeck he wanted to present today. My apologies if 
someone else has already sent you a reminder requesting this. 

Thank you, 

Regards, 

Patrick 

Patrick Young , Regulatory Analyst 

Generation and Transmission Planning 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco CA 94102 

415 703 5357 

SB GT&S 0433615 


